
The   August   9th   meeting    of   the   BCRA   was   called   to   order   at   7:00pmby   President   Keith   Almli. 
 
The   minutes   from   the   last   meeting   were   approved   with   a   motion   by   Jack   Swift   and   seconded   by   Ron   Mantta. 
 
The   treasurer's   report   was   read   and   approved,   no   motion 
 
Keith   updated   the   group   on   the   Baraga   tower   site   and   informed   the   group   that   some   further   brush   removal   is 
needed. 
 
The   APRS   digipeater   has   been   installed   and      is   working   fine.      Garbage   also   needs   to   be   cleaned   up.      Some 
discussion   about   the   possibility   of   putting   up   a   gate   to   control   unwanted   traffic   and   reduce   the   amount   of 
garbage   left   lying   around.  
 
Nothing   new   on   the   site   in   Herman   as   far   as   access   to   the   state   tower,      possible   2m   repeater   going   up   there   as 
a   side   project. 
 
ARRL   update,   we   now   have   our   official   certificate   of   affiliation   from   ARRL   and   our   declaration   of   insurance 
coverage. 
 
College   update:      The   Educational   and   Technology   Program   Curriculum   Guide   has   been   scanned   into   google 
drive   and   will   be   posted   on   the   BCRA   website   as   well   as   the   Keweenaw   Bay   Ojibwa   Community   College 
course   description. 
 
Member   input:   Jack   Swift   updated   the   group   on   an   APRS   unit   now   installed   at   Kirk   Yarina's   place. 
 
Next   meeting   will   be   held   at   the   KBOCC   on   9/13/16   at   7:00pm 
Meeting   adjourned   at   8:10   with   a   motion   by   Randy   and   seconded   by   Jack 
In   attendance   were;      Keith   Almli,   Randy   McClellan,   Bill   Lahti,   Jack   Swift,   Ron   Mantta,   Joe   Dowd   and   Brian 
Ruddy. 
 


